
 


TUBMAN TIMES
March, 2022

THIS MONTH WE CELEBRATE THE INVALUABLE HELP AND SUPPORT  THAT  OUR STUDENT  
INTERNS, VOLUNTEERS, AND P.U.M.C. VOLUNTEERS PROVIDE TO OUR YOUNG STUDENTS

Providing Support and Encouragement during 
Activities

Playing a board game together

One-on-One Support with Homework

Problem Solving a 
Marble Run S.T.E.M Challenge Brainstorming

Small groups One-on-one math support

THANK YOU FOR GIVING UP YOUR 
TIME.  

VOLUNTEERS TRULY MAKE A 
DIFFERENCE! 

WE ARE SO GRATEFUL 
THE HTASC STAFF 

• If you would like to volunteer please 
call our program center at (845) 
473-0141 

or email Vivien at htasc.programdirector 
@gmail.com


